
 

 
CORONAVIRUS (COVID19) UPDATE 04/23 

 
Dear Friends and Neighbors: 
 
In a continuing effort to help our residents comply with all safety protocols, we are making free 
face masks available. The masks are individually packaged in a brown paper bag and are availa-
ble for pick up on the Town Hall steps between the hours of 9:00-5:00 and 8:00-12:00 on Satur-
day. Please take one per person. This will continue while supplies last. 
 
If you have not had a chance to see it yet, I highly recommend viewing a very inspirational video 
created by our own Deb Andrews. It is incredibly uplifting and includes many of our friends and 
neighbors. The video can be viewed on the explorewashington.com Facebook page. 
 
From Wednesday through Sunday this week we will be celebrating Earth Day. I am encouraging 
all those who are able to participate with the clean-up of our local roads. Please wear brightly 
colored clothing and be aware of vehicular traffic. If you are out driving this week, please be 
careful of the volunteers doing clean up. WEC has made available trash bags and gloves. They 
are located on the front steps of the Town Hall. You will also find a dumpster at the Town Hall 
to place full trash bags. 
 
This weekend’s weather seems to be a mixed bag of clouds and showers. Saturday seems to be 
the best day of the weekend with mostly sunny skies and warm temperatures.  If you are look-
ing to be outdoors on Saturday, please consider doing some roadside clean-up. This would not 
only be a great way to help the environment but also help relieve overcrowding at our various 
land preserves. 
 
Who doesn’t love Betty White? 
 
Thought of the Day: “People say, ‘But Betty, Facebook is a great way to connect with old 
friends.’ Well, at my age, if I want to connect with old friends I need a Ouija board.” 
                                                                                                                                         Betty White 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            
 Thank you to all and stay well. 
   
 
Jim Brinton 
First Selectman 


